
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                               
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Our Spring Term History Day will be on Friday 8th 
March. We are changing how we celebrate our History 
Day slightly this term, so rather than dressing up we 
are all going to be researchers for the day. 
 
Each class will have a different year to research and 
find facts about it, such as what people were eating, 
watching, wearing and driving as well as many more 
interesting facts. We will read stories from the year, 
as well as listening to music and hearing about 
important events.   
 
We hope that you will find it interesting listening to 
your child tell you all about the year they have 
researched. See if you can guess the year from their 
clues J  
 
If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s 
class teacher or myself.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Mrs Curley 
History Leader  

Head Teacher:  
Ms S Stevenson  
 
Telephone:  
01782 567 700 
 
Blackthorn Place 
Chesterton 
Newcastle-under-Lyme 
Staffordshire,  
ST5 7BE 
 
www.crackleybank.staffs.sch.uk 

 


